
A Quiet Space 

Working with Rabbi Josh and Pat Steinberg, organizer of High Holiday services, the Inclusion 

Committee is once again making available a quiet space for those who need or want a few 

minutes of personal time during Yom Tov services. The space will be in the Art Gallery 

stairway. Chairs will be available and some reading material. The intention is that anyone who 

needs a break from the stimulation of a large group of people and the activity of group prayer can 

go there to relax and meditate. The intention is for this to be a quiet area, so we urge that 

conversations be kept to a minimum and a whisper. We hope that this will be a helpful addition 

to our High Holiday experience. Please let us know. You can email Shelley Rosenberg, chair of 

the Inclusion Committee, by clicking here. 
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